
 

23rd April 2021 

Dear parents and carers,    

It has been a lovely start to the summer term, the first week back has gone really well.  The 

children have settled back in school. 

I would like to share some of the lovely events we have planned so far.  There will definitely 

more to add to this list: 

Week Events in school 

Week 2 
(26.4.21) 

Shakespeare workshops: Mon 26th & Tues 27th (full days) and Wed 28th (half day) 
 

Week 3 
(3.5.21) 

3.5.21 – Bank Holiday 
Science Week 

Week 4 
(10.5.21) 

Mental Health Week 
Mental health focus this year is connecting with nature.  We will be making the 
most of our premises to support pupils and raise awareness during this week. 

Week 5 
(17.5.21) 

 

Week 6 
(24.5.21) 

Topic week 9 
Y3 Roman Experience (virtual session plus two more in Summer 2) 

 

(w/b 31.5.21 – Whitsun half term) 

Summer 2 

Week Events in school 

Week 1 
(7.6.21) 

Monday 7th June: INSET day SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 
 

Week 2 
(14.6.21) 

Topic week 10 
 

Week 3 
(21.6.21) 

Picnic week – all children in school will make a sandwich/food for themselves to 
enjoy as part of a picnic on the field (school will purchase food) 

Week 4 
(28.6.21) 

 

Week 5 
(5.7.21) 

Topic week 11 

Week 6 
(12.7.21) 

12th – Y5 Military Army Day 
13th – Y6 Military Army Day 
Wednesday 14th: Opportunity for parents to discuss children’s written reports 

Week 7 
(19.7.21) 

Y6 Leaver events – details to be confirmed following updates by the government 

 



 

END OF YEAR REPORTS 

Teachers will be writing end of year reports for every child this term.  Reports will be 

handed out during the week beginning 5th July. 

There will be an opportunity for parents to discuss the content of the reports with teachers 

between 3:45pm and 5:00pm on Wednesday 14th July. 

 

COVID TESTING – when you feel well and want to check for covid 

 

Thank you to those parents who completed a lateral flow device test just before returning 

to school. 

 

There is no need for you to share the outcome of these tests, unless the result is positive.  

They are for your peace of mind and reassurance and the safety of our school community.   

 

NO SYMPTOMS OF COVID (asymptomatic) AND YOU FEEL WELL 

Lateral Flow Device Tests,  can be used to check you do not have coronavirus when you are 

feeling well and have NO COVID SYMPTOMS at all. 

Lateral Flow Device Tests for people who live in Darlaston, can be collected from Darlaston 

Town Hall.  They are open Monday to Friday, 7am until 4pm.  You do not need an 

appointment, you can walk in at any time to collect the Lateral Flow Device Test.   

 

They have two types of tests – One that can be done in the Town Hall and one that can be 

taken home to complete. 

 

IF you have completed your test at home and it is positive, you will need to book a test at a 

COVID testing centre to confirm the result. 

 

Thank you again for your support following our systems and processes to keep everyone 

safe. 

 

Mrs Toni Beech 

Pinfold Street Primary School 


